
To Start or Not to Start?
If you’re wondering what you can start on before your project is approved, here’s a quick guide. If you’re 
doing prep work for a possible project, you’re good to go. If you’re working as if your project is a definite 
go-ahead, that needs to wait.

Why? Because your project might need to change with feedback from the committee, and we don’t want 
you getting into the nitty gritty until you’re ready to go!

Good to go!
Not Ready to  

Start Yet!
Research (Googling, library trips, interviews). Making videos or other educational pieces.

Creating a curriculum outline. Scheduling space for an event.

Talking to potential volunteers. Scheduling an event in person or on social media.

Checking with community groups for permission to 
work with them or use space.

Advertising your event.

Meetings with Silver Award group members. Inviting people to your event.

Writing your proposal! Starting on a service component.

Writing your entire curriculum.


